
EDB Committee

From: Isadora Sicking <isadora@hawaii.edu>
Sent: Saturday, March 23, 2019 9:43 AM
To: EDB Committee
Subject: Wailuku Community Center

Aloha,

I am a Wailuku resident and Maui resident of 15 years. I am opposed to the construction of the proposed Wailuku
community center.

Every time I walk through Wailuku I think of the history and character that will be lost with the construction of this
project. It’s vital that Maui’s small, close communities, each with it’s own personality and charm, be preserved.

Maui doesn’t need more and bigger experiences for visitors (I assume the center will be used for conferences and the
like). Maui needs the quality and closeness that has made the island no ka oi.

Please end the Wailuku Community Center project.

Mahalo,
Isadora Sicking
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